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Don't know what to make for supper? Dread g rocery shopping? But still want to eat
healthy? Manna Food Co-op in Detroit Lakes, Minn. is providing a healthy solution
for these common challenges in our fast-paced culture. They kicked off a meal kit
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program in January of 2019 called Local Eats, and is finding it to be a quick
success in the community. 

Each week, Manna offers an entrée box and a salad box, each serving four people,
giving customers the option to buy one or both. The meal kits provide all of the
ingredients, each portioned and labeled, along with a recipe card with easy-to-
follow instructions. Customers can order the meal kits online, by phone, or in
person at the co-op.

Read their Success Story Here!

Eat Well partners will be providing the meal at this
year's Lake Region Healthcare's Health Expo on

https://files.constantcontact.com/9b1744ba101/04dc6c92-8926-4b69-91a0-06fc505e83f5.pdf


Thursday, March 14th!

2019 Lake Region Healthcare Health Expo

Place article copy here. Be sure to make the articles short and concise as people tend
not to read much more than a couple of paragraphs. Place article copy here.

https://www.lrhc.org/wheel-of-wellness-wellness-wheel/community-health-expo/


To Register for Healthy Schools Summit:  
http://www.tinyurl.com/HealthySchoolsSummit19

Free Schools Alive Family Fun Night!
SAVE THE DATE:  April 4th, 2019

http://www.tinyurl.com/HealthySchoolsSummit19


GreenCorps Update

Scott is working alongside
several Concordia College
students on the Annual
Cobber Riverside Bike Ride.
This is the ride's fifth year,
and it will be on
April 14th at 2 pm in front
of the Knutson Center. All
are welcome so put April



14th on your calendars to
join for a lovely bike ride
around the Fargo
Moorhead Red River trails!
We are hoping for warm
weather and minimal
flooding to ensure a lovely
bike ride that will
encourage health and
sustainability.

Like and Review PartnerSHIP 4 Health on Facebook

Have you checked out our Facebook page? It's a great way to learn more about  
PartnerSHIP 4 Health's work across Becker, Clay, Otter Tail, and Wilkin Counties. 

Like what we do? Leave a review to help others find out who we are!

PartnerSHIP 4 Health (PS4H)  is part of Becker, Clay,
Otter Tail, and Wilkin County public health and is
supported by the Minnesota Department of Health
through the Statewide Health Improvement Partnership
(SHIP). To learn more about SHIP and its work across
the state, click the logo to the right.
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